
 

 
 
 
 

Notice to Centres 
 
 
It has become apparent that there were errors within the Pre-release Case Studies 
as detailed below and therefore these have been corrected in the case studies now 
available on the OCR website. It is important that candidates who have down loaded 
the original incorrect versions from the OCR web page or who have received a paper 
copy from your Centre are aware that they must obtain the corrected version. 
 
 
Re: GCSE Business Studies A – Paper 7 (Foundation Tier) and Paper 8 (Higher 
Tier) – Case Study – 1951/07/08/CS 
 
 
The figures within both tables on page 6, Resource Sheet 1 have been amended. 
 
 
 
Re: GCSE Business Studies A (Short Course) – Paper 3 (Foundation Tier) and 
Paper 4 (Higher Tier) Case Study – 1051/03/04/CS 
 
 
The figures within both tables on page 6, Resource Sheet 1 have been amended. 
 
 
Please turn to page 8, Resource Sheet 3 
 
The opening statement reads: 
 
These are the responses to questionnaires sent to 150 people who were… 
 
It should read: 
 
These are the responses to questionnaires sent to 1500 people who were… 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Any enquiry about this notice should be referred to the Customer Contact Centre on 01223 
553 998 or general.qualifications@ocr.org.uk. 



 


